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I have a quick comment regarding items 9-12, which are to increase the 
funding of agreements between a developer and a consultant for services 
regarding environmental review documents for projects like Marble Valley 
and Lime Rock. It is my recollection that in the past, when these types of 
items come on the Consent Calendar, the Board of Supervisors has made 
a clarifying statement to the developers to remind them that their project is 
not included in the General Plan. Their project requires a General 
Amendment. Spending hundreds of thousands of dollars is a risk that they 
are taking and in no way guarantees nor helps gain approval of their 
project. I hope that this Board continues to convey that message to the 
developers for these projects. 
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